
 

Statement of the Prime Minister – Friday May 28, 2010 

PM said today during his event with His Highness the Aga Khan.  

Unfortunately as we saw only this morning on the shameful attack on two mosques in 
Pakistan the fruits of hatred are always the colour of blood.  Le gouvernement du Canada 
condamne vivement ces meurtres brutaux.  Ils nous rappellent toute l’importance du travail 
de l’Aga Khan et de nos propres valeurs de tolérance à l’égard des différentes croyances 
religieuses. 

The government of Canada condemns in the strongest terms these vicious murders and sadly 
this reminds us why the work of the Aga Khan and our own Canadian values of toleration for 
people of differing religious beliefs are so important. 

 

 


